7 APR DOT

Honorable Kermit Gordon Director, Bureau of Budget Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Gordon:

Reference is made to our letter of 27 March, requesting clearance of an Agency report to Chairman Dawson, of the House Committee on Government Operations, on H.R. 4845.

Although Bureau of the Budget clearance was received on 27 March, we now propose to submit a substitute report to the Committee on this legislation.

Advice is requested as to whether the Bureau of the Budget has objection to the submission of the enclosed substitute report.

Sincerely,

s/ John S. Warner

John S. Warner Legislative Counsel

## Enclosures 4

Distribution:

Orig and 1 - Addressee

1 - Subject

1 - Chrono

OGC/LC/LLM:rm (2 April 1965)